AGENDA

APRIL 14, 18982

1. Call to Order
2. Roll Cali
3. Pledge of Allegiance
4, Approval of minutes of March 10, 1992 Meeting
5. President’s Report:
a. Summer Employment (Coliege Students)
b. PAL Annual Conference
c. Meet with General Jude Fatin’

6. Committee Reports:

I. Legal, Permits, Waterways:
a. Letter of No Objections

Il. Construction & Development:
a. Emergency Dredging in E-Slip

[Ii. Finance:
March Invoices
Financial Report

Sale of 1988 Dodge Ramcharger
Audit

Q.0 oow

[V. Executivs:
a. Extension of Executive Director Employment Contract

)

Executive Director's Report
a. Multi-Use Dock Update
b. E-Slip Bulkheading Update
c¢. Sale of Tabby I11
d. C.0.E. Study

8. Any other business

5. Adjournment



OFFICIAL PROCEEDINGS OF THE GREATER LAFOURCHE PORT COMMISSION

APRIL 14, 1992

The Board of Commissioners of the Greater Lafourche Port Commission met in
regular session in the Conference Room at the Commission Administration Building
in Galliano, Louisiana, on Tuesday, April 14, 1992, at 10:30 AM pursuant to the
provision of due notice in writing to each and every member thereof and duly
posted in the manner provided by law.

President Doucet called the meeting to order and requested that Board Member
Cheramie call the roll.

PRESENT: Harrison J. Cheramie, Jr., Rodney Terrebonne, Vinton Crosby, Brent
Duet, Tomey Doucet, Robert Champagne, Dudley Bernard Roland
Guidry and Donald Vizier

ABSENT: None

Also present were Ted M. Falgout, Executive Director; George Ledet, Jr., Port
Attorney; John Plaisance, Marco J. Picciola and Larry Picciola, Port Engineers;
Gerald A. Guidry, Harbor Police Chief; and Louverda A Duet, Port Secretary.
Present Doucet then led in the recitation of the Pledge of Allegiance.

Upon motion by Harrison Cheramie, Jr., seconded by Robert M. Champagne, and
unanimously passed, the minutes of the regular meeting of March 10, 1992 were

approved.,

PRESIDENT'S REPORT:

President Doucet informed the Board that it was time to authorize the director
to advertise for summer employment. He further stated that the hiring will be
conducted in the same manner as the previous year. The Maintenance Foreman will
choose two college students from past years, and then the Board will pull four
names. This will occur at the May meeting.

President Doucet stated that most of the board members attended the PAL
Conference in New Orleans. He, Director Falgout and Engineer John J. Plaisance
also toured a project at the Nashville Wharf in New Orleans using cement pavers.
Director Falgout further explained. Discussion followed.

President Doucet stated that last Friday the Commission hosted the Lafourche
Parish Infrastructure meeting with General Jude Patin', Secretary of DOTD,
attending. The group also toured the area down to Port Fourchon.






